
(Dr. Roberts, Philadelphia) 
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Dear Dr Roberts 

1.502 Walnut St., 
10/10/88 

I am sorry to say that I have definitely decided to 
go to Johns Hopkins- very sorry to leave all my kind friends here. 
I have had four verJ happy years. 
Many thanks for your kind expressions 

Sincerely yours 

wm Osler 


